Exhibit opens at Cultural Centre

Peter J. Gamlin opens a photography exhibit, Between the Earth and Sky, in the Gallery of the Halton Hills Cultural Centre, 9 Church St. in Gerogetown.

The exhibit officially opens with a reception, 2-5 p.m. on Saturday, May 14. The exhibit continues in the Gallery until May 29.

Support group to assist parents

Do you have a child, infant to 6 years old, with undiagnosed or recently diagnosed special needs? Join other parents to share the challenges, joys, and fears of raising a child with special needs at a Special Needs Support Group, every third Wednesday of the month (next meeting May 18), 7-8:30 p.m. at the Ontario Early Years Centre, Georgetown. Info: 905-873-2960.

Golf with Bill Smith on June 21

The Bill Smith Annual Invitation Golf Tournament at North Halton Golf and Country Club on June 21 has limited space still open for singles, doubles or foursomes. A portion of the registration fee goes to Cancer Assistance Services of Halton Hills; tax receipts will be issued. Registration deadline is June 6. Call Brad, 905-873-1192 or 905-877-0217.

